
 

 

 

Year 6 SATs Breakfast. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are writing to you today to discuss the SATs breakfast which we are offering to every child in 

Year 6 during the week of SATs. This will take place in the KS2 Hall on Monday 9th May – Thursday 

12th May 2022. Children who want to attend are to arrive at 8:00am through the gate by the main 

office which leads up towards our breakfast club entrance (along the side of the building). 

The breakfast will consist of toast, cereals, tea and juice. We are offering this to every Year 6 child to 

ensure they have a positive start, where they have the opportunity to settle into school and relax, 

ahead of their busy day.   

If you would like your child to attend our breakfast during the week of SATs (Monday - Thursday), 

please complete the Microsoft Forms below so we can get an accurate idea of who will be attending 

and know how much breakfast to prepare. 

Please ensure you have filled out the Microsoft Forms, showing your interest, by Friday 8th April 

2022. Reminders about the breakfast will be sent out closer to the time. 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAAAAAAAA

N__hsocKxUN0JPUFRPWlJJRDREVzA1TkRTRzFQRlhPSy4u 

 

Thank you for your support throughout the year, 

The Year 6 Team 
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